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Today was the Easter Hat Parade. I
remembered the colourful easter bunny
hats filled with pompoms and glitter
that we made some days before today.
The school was filled with playful
children on the playground. The bell
rang and it was time to go into our
classrooms.

The 3/4 classroom lined up in front of
the door waiting to go inside. Mrs Sims
led us in and told us to do spelling,
there was a clatter of pencils and
erasers as we all started writing down
our spelling list words, rushing.

We put our hard work on the pile and to
our surprise Mrs Sims told us we could
play games on our chromebooks. The
clatter came again as we rushed to line
up. One by one we came marching to our
desks proudly ready to open our
chromebooks up and play games.

There was a hurricane of typing in
passwords as we opened up our favourite
games and played to our content.

After a pretty long time we were told
we were going out soon for the Easter
hat Parade, the Teachers handed out our
hats that we decorated carefully and we
lined up in front of the door
patiently.

We were led outside to sit in a neat
line, we of course sat in a pretty
uneven line but it was a little neat.
Parents started arriving and there was
food being placed on a table for
Parents.

Then all of a sudden there was music
playing about easter bunnies. It was
very cheerful but not really amusing to

the older children. We had to hop
around in circles which was a bit
embarrassing to be honest.

The 5/6  went first and none of them
hopped. A few circles later some of
them hopped but weren't really
enthusiastic about it. After a few
minutes the 3/4 got up and hopped, 2 or
3 people didn't hop at all, then the
Kinder/1/2 hopped around then after the
some was over we all sat down on the
concrete and the parents clapped.

Then the egg hunt was about to begin,
we got our baskets that we made and
wired for the teachers to tell us if we
could go, they called out the youngest
to oldest.

Once we were all in the nature garden,
we looked at all the chocolate eggs
scattered on the ground. Everyone
picked them up quickly, then the
Teachers said to only get 2 or 3, so
everyone gave their remaining eggs to
people who didn't get any.

After the egg hunt it was time for
recess, everyone took out their recess
and sat with their parents. The
Chocolate eggs weren't really that
good.

When the Parade finished we all thought
it was great!
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